
STUDENT SPOTLIGHT
NATHANIEL DIETZWAY
Nate Dietzway is a level 2 student in the Automotive Collision Repair 
Program at CAT North. He decided to attend CAT North once he saw 
the automotive shop while touring the school in his 8th grade year. 
Working in the shop is one of Nate’s favorite parts of attending CAT 
North but he says the best things about attending CAT North is being 
with his friends. 

Nate’s passion for cars begin early as he worked on a variety of cars 
with his father and grandfather growing up. His experience before CAT 
North was more in the Automotive Technology area and his current 
experience in the Automotive Collision program is expanding his 
expertise even more. Nate’s current project outside of school is working 
on a Plymouth 1947 with his grandfather. 

After high school, Nate will be relocating to Florida with his family and 
he hopes to work for Nascar. While his ultimate dream job would be to 
become a driver, he would love to become a member of the pit crew. 
We look forward to seeing Nate reach his goals!

Congratulations, Nate! We’re so proud of you!
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